Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Building Commission received a request for Declaratory Statement on June 20, 2006, from the Panama City Beach Building and Planning Department, regarding the requirement specified in Table 403.1, Florida Building Code, Plumbing Volume (2004 as amended 12/05) for drinking fountains in mercantile occupancies. It has been assigned the number DCA06-DEC-153.

A copy of the request may be obtained by writing: Paula P. Ford, Commission Clerk, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
